Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 13 April 2017 10:

To: Parry, Rachael
Subject: Re: Ref 2017/1261/L

| am fine for this to be a general comment on the file.
Thanks for getting back to me.
Kent Houston

> 0n 13 Apr 2017, at 11:26, Parry, Rachael <Rachael.Parry@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Mr Houston,

>

> Many thanks for your email, | have noted your comments; do you wish for me to publish this as
general comment on the file?

>

> |f you wish to comment further on the application or on applications in the future | would suggest

you use Camden's website as sometime comments can be missed within emails.
>

>
https://forms.camden.gov.uk/cus/servlet/ep.app?ut=X&prv=N&groupld=84839392095&typeld=848
39392095&auth=100001300

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Rachael Parry

> Conservation Officer

>

> Telephone: 020 7974 1443

> From: Kent Houston [mailto:_

> Sent: 12 April 2017 10:32

> To: Parry, Rachael

> Subject: Ref 2017/1261/L

>

> | am a resident at 19 Mercer St (part of the Ching Court/Comyn Ching Triangle) and have two
major rooms with windows that look directly at the courtyard side of 57/59 Monmouth St.

>

> | would be very disappointed to see any alterations to the existing Terry Farrell listed structures
and also any change of use from office to residential would impact greatly on my enjoyment of the
environment.

>

> | am happy with any proposal that would not affect internal and external appearance and would
continue the existing Business use.

>

> Regards

>

> Kent Houston.
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